
 

 

 

 

20th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Wildlife Garden 

 

We hope you have all had a wonderful summer and it is delightful to see the children returning to 

school with such enthusiasm. 

 

Our beloved Wildlife Garden has over the course of the summer fallen into a state of disrepair and is 

in desperate need of some love, care and attention. This letter is a call to all parents and carers who 

are available on Sunday 25th September at 11.00am to come into school and offer their help in clearing 

the area and restoring the Wildlife Garden back to its former glory. 

 

If you are able to help, please email the office confirming your participation and be prepared to get 

your hands dirty! 

 

Many thanks in advance. 

 

 

Miss MacDonald (Science Lead) and Mr Evaghoras (Shadow Science Lead) 

 

 

 

 


